June 10, 2009

CEIVED

JUN 11 2009
Debra Howland “g_fni ?}%&C
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission COMMISSION
210 South Fruit St, Ste 10
Concord, NH

Dear Ms. Howland:

Re:  Docket No. DT 09-044 New Hampshire Telephone Association
Petition for an Investigation into the Regulatory Status
of IP Enabled Voice Telecommunications Services
Petition to Intervene of segTEL, Inc.

By this letter segTEL, Inc. petitions to intervene in the above-named docket.

segTEL has a substantial interest in this proceeding since it is a public utility providing
competitive service in New Hampshire. Therefore, segTEL’s rights, duties, privileges
and other substantial interests could be affected by a Commission determination
concerning, among other things, whether IP Enabled Voice Telecommunications Services
are utility service, and tp what extent and under which regime such services are subject to
inter-carrier compensation.

Sincerely,

Kath Mullholand
Director of Operations
segTEL, Inc.

hard copy:  x8 to PUC

e-service: DT 09-044 Service List, 6-10-09
Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov
dpatch@orr-reno.com
fcoolbroth@devinemillimet.com
pmchugh@devinemillimet.com
ssg@orr-reno.com
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